
  

 Newsletter Friday 21st July 2017 

New menu coming home this week with the newsletter!! 

 

Menu Week: Week beginning 4th September will be Week 1 

Attendance: Whole school attendance w/e 14th July 2017 is  94.6% 

Registration group with the highest attendance as of w/e 14th July 2017 is ANDY TRAIN with 98.6% 

Information for Parents 

 

Children return to school on   
Tuesday 5th September 2017 at 8.45am 

 
Please remember to keep the office updated with any changes of address / 

contact details / telephone numbers in case of emergencies, thank you. 
 

Date for your diaries… 

 
Friday 22nd September 2017 – School Photos!!!   

 
 
 

 

Blossom Tree Café News 
We have received a visit from Isobel Moore,  Food Standards Agency. Blossom Tree 
Cafe has been awarded the top level in Food Hygiene. Well Done Team!!!! 

 
 
Kennedy Class Residential Trip 
We had an amazing residential trip to The Wingate Centre; visiting the zoo, a windy 
Llandudno and a session in the gym. Everyone was amazing and enjoyed themselves 
thoroughly. Roll on next year!! 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Please check out our website for photos from the Early Years Hub Teddy Bears 

Picnic, Wyre Forest Riders RDA Group Awards & Sports Days!! 

www.wfs.worcs.sch.uk  

http://www.wfs.worcs.sch.uk/


Dance Performance at The Artrix in Bromsgrove 
 
Seven students performed at The Artrix Theatre last week. They were chosen to 
perform alongside 12 other schools from across the two counties to represent 
innovation and excellence in “Dance in Education”. 
They were absolutely amazing and  were a credit to themselves and our School. 
Photo of WFS and Baxter College students and staff. 
 

Special Award 

We were so proud of our year 10 pupil Jessica who collected her ‘Be the Change’ award at 

Kidderminster Town Hall.  This award recognises young people from the Wyre Forest who 

have ‘made a difference’ in their own community.  Jessica regularly supports younger pupils 

at school, is a sport leader and also volunteers at her own local Tae Kwondo group outside 

of school, as well as attending various clubs herself!!!  Our only question is how does Jessica 

find the time to rest?   Well Done Jessica for a well deserved award! 

 
 

Sports Day News 
 
We had both sports days in the last week. Both were a huge success! The children have been 
practising really hard in PE lessons, and the results on the day proved they have been both listening 
and improving! Primary sports day was on Baxters all weather pitch; weather was just right and must 
be one of the best supported sports days by parents I've ever been involved in, big thank you to 
those parents who watched, participated and cheered on all the children. The Baxter young leaders 
were fabulous, we have used them a few times, and they get better and better each year, well done 
Baxter! Then there were the children taking part with such enthusiasm and joy, they were fabulous 
in every way. We are very proud of our children at WFS, and the day just showed everyone present 
exactly why, they were a credit to themselves and the school. 
We had the secondary sports day this week and again the weather was kind! The running races were 
keenly contested but the underlying camaraderie was the really special factor, which was beautifully 
exemplified by Ciaran in Sixth Form, after finishing his own 400m, returning up the track to run with 
some of the back markers, encouraging them on to the finishing line, this was the theme of the day 
throughout. Again, there were plenty of parents on show to cheer on not only their own children but 
offer encouragement to others also. The parents races were a particular 
highlight, I hope the hamstrings aren't too tight after a couple of days 
recovery! Our secondary children also make us very proud with their effort, 
behaviour and spirit, this was evident all morning, again they should be very 
proud of all their efforts leading up to and on the day itself. Great thanks to 
all those involved in both sports days, have a great summer everyone....see 

you next year! 
Gareth Davies, Head of PE 
 
Take a look on our website for 
some Chesnut Class Sports Day 
Photos and Secondary Sports Day 
Photos   www.wfs.worcs.sch.uk   

 

http://www.wfs.worcs.sch.uk/
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